
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

August 29, 2018 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

2018-2019 Annual Slurry Seal Project – Ocean Avenue 

The City of Seal Beach is pleased to announce the 2018-2019 Annual Slurry Seal Project on 
Ocean Avenue. Slurry Seal is a protective coating that is placed on top of asphalt to extend the 
life of the pavement. At the August 13, 2018 City Council meeting, Council awarded a contract to 
Mission Paving & Sealing, Inc. to slurry seal Ocean Avenue from 1st Street to Electric Avenue 
and the bike path along Seal Beach Boulevard, south of Pacific Coast Highway.  Below is a 
slurry seal map of the work to be performed on Ocean Avenue: 

 

This project is expected to start September 4, 2018 with initial prep work including crack sealing 
and asphalt patching. Street sweeping will be suspended from September 3rd to September 14th 
southwest of Central Avenue from 1st Street to Main Street, and southwest of Electric Avenue 
from Main Street to the intersection of Ocean Avenue with Electric Avenue. Trash pick-up will 
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remain on schedule. The City will work closely with its contractor to create as little 
inconvenience as possible by the work. 

The slurry seal contractor has also been coordinating their construction schedule with the 
project manager for the pier improvement project since they are both slated to begin work on the 
same week. 

Please note parking arrangements ahead of time. Parking will not be allowed on the street 
on the day the road is being crack sealed or slurry sealed. You will need to park on an 
adjacent street when your road is being crack sealed or slurry sealed.  

The City appreciates your patience when driving through the area. If there are any questions 
please call Dave Fait, Interim Deputy Director, Public Works and Utilities at (562) 431-2527 Ext. 
1432. 


